
From: Lynn Shirey [mailto:lcshirey100@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2016 12:11 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Residential Zones Testimony State ID 1N2E31BA 10300 
 
Hello, 
 
My husband and I are residents of 1321 NE Euclid Ave, Portland, 97213. From attending Rose 
City Park Neighborhood Association Meeting, it's my understanding that zoning change was to 
ensure that all of Euclid Height be R5. 
 
Euclid Heights needs to be R5. It a unique Portland neighbor and the character would be 
destroyed if this zoning change takes place. This is a well established neighborhood with houses 
built in the 1920s. Allowing split lots and changing the density will also cause exacerbate 
growing parking and congestion problems. 
 
We urge the city planners to help preserve Portland neighborhoods including our own where we 
have lived and paid taxes for over a decade. 
 
Thank you for listening and taking our concerns as Portland citizens into consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn and Daniel Shirey 
 


